
March News 
Happy (almost) Spring TK families!  

With Kindergarten quickly approaching, our small group time is very important.  The best time for us to 

do this is during Atrium. The Atrium asks that each child has one family member volunteer over the course of 

the year. It is required in Kindergarten so this is a great way to get acquainted with the Atrium rules and 

schedule. Please check out the dates on our atrium sign up and see if there are any that you’re available to 

help with.  

The first week of March is always dedicated to Dr. Seuss and “Read Across America”. Each day next 

week has a different theme based on a Seuss classic. Our lesson plans will be focused on each of these 

themes and we’ll base our learning around them, but children are also invited to dress for each theme. You can 

follow along on our TK calendar.  

On Thursday March 26th we have a field trip to Pinnacle gymnastics. We will leave at noon and return 

at 2:30.  There will be no regular TK this day. Ladybugs can attend at regular time. Please make sure your 

child wears socks for this field trip. A special helper signup will be sent out closer to the date. If you have 

already attended a field trip please make sure you give others a chance to signup first.  

On Thursday, March 12th, we will be having a fun “Green Day”! Children are encouraged to wear as 

much green as they possibly can. The child with the highest number of green items will be crowned either King 

or Queen of Green!. Not only is this a lot of fun but it is also a great counting and graphing activity.  We will 

award one Queen and one King of green to the child wearing the most articles of green! 

There is no TK the week of March 16th-March 20th for Spring Break. PDO is also not in session this 

week. If your child is in Ladybugs they will just attend the Ladybugs class all week. But, keep your eyes peeled 

for all kinds of fun and exciting Spring Break activities, we have a planning committee that’s dedicated to 

making this week extra amazing.  

Thanks so much for taking the time to read our newsletter. We are looking forward to this beautiful 

Spring weather!  

Mrs. Thrasher & Mrs. Richter 


